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Dear Stakeholder: 
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) is holding a webinar to 
gather feedback about potential changes to the Medicaid MI Choice Waiver program.  One 
of the potential changes to the program is adding a new service called Structured Family 
Caregiving (SFC). Addition of this service was included in Michigan legislation for Fiscal 
Year 2025.  SFC is a service that allows family caregivers to be paid for delivering personal 
care services to the waiver participant and provides comprehensive supports to the 
caregiver. 
 
MDHHS is partnering with ADvancing States to do this webinar.  We invite you to join us to 
learn about SFC and the upcoming steps to add it to the MI Choice Waiver.  Webinar topics 
will include: 
 

• An overview of SFC and how it supports family caregivers 
• Examples of SFC in other states 
• Next steps for adding SFC to the MI Choice Waiver 
• Q&A and open discussion 

The webinar is open to the public and free to attend. A recording of the webinar will be 
posted for anyone who is not able to attend live on the MI Choice webpage at: 
https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/assistance-programs/medicaid/portalhome/medicaid-
providers/programs/mi-choice-waiver-program.    
 

http://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs
https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/assistance-programs/medicaid/portalhome/medicaid-providers/programs/mi-choice-waiver-program
https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/assistance-programs/medicaid/portalhome/medicaid-providers/programs/mi-choice-waiver-program
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May 13, 2025: 2:00 pm-4:00 pm 
https://nasuad.zoom.us/j/86016409160 
You are invited to a Zoom webinar! 
When: May 13, 2025, 02:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Topic:  Structured Family Caregiving Public Webinar 
Join from PC, Mac, iPad, or Android: 
https://nasuad.zoom.us/j/86016409160 
Phone one-tap: 
+17193594580,,86016409160# US 
+17207072699,,86016409160# US (Denver) 
 
Thank you for your participation. We look forward to hearing your feedback. An 
additional webinar will be forthcoming at the end of May. 
 
An electronic version of this document is available at www.michigan.gov/medicaidproviders >> 
Policy, Letters & Forms. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Meghan E. Groen, Chief Deputy Director 
Health Services 
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